
 

King Edwin Primary School 
 

Head Teacher - Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts 
NG21 9NS 
Tel: (01623) 822111  
 

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk                                                                           
Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk                                                                                            
 

 
Edwinstowe Christmas Lights Switch On 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Edwinstowe Christmas Lights Switch On is taking place on Thursday 
28th November on Edwinstowe High Street. We have been invited to sing 
some Christmas songs and it would be great for some of the children from 
across school to join us in school uniform with Christmassy headgear for 
the event. We will meet just before 4.30pm outside the library and will be 
singing for around 15 minutes. Parents should stay in the vicinity and 
be ready to collect their children as soon as we have finished.  
 
Looking forward to seeing lots of you there. 
 
Mrs Willis 
 

 

 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/

